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14 February 2018
Alex Kroon

Manager Projects
Economic Regulation Authority

Dear Alex
Electricity Licence Review 2018 — Discussion Paper
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the recent discussion paper that forms part of the ERA’s Electricity

Licence Review. Perth Energy considers that the proposed changes are appropriate and will enhance the
readability and structure of the licences. We therefore support them and have no further comment.
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Patrick Peake
General Manager EMR, Regulation
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